
Background:  

The Alaska Chamber of Commerce received a grant from the State of Alaska 

Department of Health and Social Services (DHSS) for the intent of increasing COVID-

19 vaccination rates in the state.  The Alaska Chamber has asked the Hoonah Indian 

Association (HIA) to be the lead agency for expending the $10,000 allocated for this 

effort. As Gustavus is part of the Hoonah-Angoon Census Area, we are authorized to 

utilize some of the funds. HIA has distributed $1,500 of these funds to City of 

Gustavus. 

If the SEARHC Gustavus Clinic does not accept the proposal, the City will return the 

funds to the Hoonah Indian Association. 


